From: <u>Victor Van Horn</u>

To: <u>Division of Public and Behavioral Health</u>
Subject: HAL Form Submission Notification

Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 11:16:33 PM

A new form has beeen submitted.

### **Not Used 5 - FEEDBACK FORM**

To update the form please visit: <a href="https://hal.nv.gov/submitted/62222">https://hal.nv.gov/submitted/62222</a> User's entries follow

# **FEEDBACK FORM**

Do you have a question, idea or concern about the Division of Public and Behavioral Health that you would like to share with management? Please complete the form below and your comments will be forwarded to the appropriate staff member for consideration. You may submit your name and ideas or remain anonymous. Your feedback is important to us.

Name: (optional)

NOT ANSWERED

**Email: (optional)** 

NOT ANSWERED

**Department: (optional)** 

NOT ANSWERED

**Division: (optional)** 

NOT ANSWERED

## Type of feedback:

Concern/Solution

If selected, would you like your idea/comment posted on the website?

Yes

No

Does your idea require resources (time, money, employees, tools, other)?

» No (Selected)

Yes

### If this relates to a specific topic, please specify:

Vaccine mandate/NSHE

## Title of idea/comment:

Don't do it

#### **Description of idea/comment:**

No one wants a vaccine mandate at our colleges and universities. This is illegal and an affront to our personal liberty. If you mandate the vaccine, expect numerous lawsuits.

====END REPOR	Γ========
---------------	-----------

Tired of too many email, you can update your form's setting to only receive a daily email.

This communication, including any attachments, may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. Any review, dissemination or copying of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of the original message.